
Monday’s Message

April 1, 2024

4th Quarter:

We are in the fourth and final quarter of the school year and we want

students to finish the year strong. After-school tutoring is available for

math on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays from 2:30-3:30 in rooms 201 and

203. Language arts tutoring is available after school on Thursdays and

Fridays in room 411. All classroom teachers offer extra support by

appointment and you can check with individual teachers to find out when your

child can get classroom-specific help.

State Testing:

Our students will take the state test (SBAC) the week of April 22-26 and

April 29-May 3. During testing weeks, the school day will be modified and

school will dismiss at 12:45 PM on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.

Prime Time will continue to operate from 12:45-6:00 PM each day. For your

reference, the school schedule for testing weeks is attached to today’s

Monday’s Message email.


